
 
 

September 7, 2023 
 
 
Demo King 
Attn: Alexander Matthews    
12837 Dogwood Hills Lane 
Fairfax, VA  22033   
 
 
Re:  Invitation for Bid (IFB) No. 24-02 for Building Demolition  
 
 
Dear Mr. Matthews, 
 

 I regretfully inform you that your bid for this effort has been found non-responsive thus 
cannot be considered for award.  You did not include a Bid Bond which was required per 
the IFB in sections 3.2 “Bidding Documents” page 6, section 3.6 (A),(C) “Bid Security” 
page 8.   
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Town of Vienna and we look forward 
to doing business on future projects.  Should you have any questions you may contact 
me at (703) 255-6359, or by email to jerry.amacker@viennava.gov   
   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gerald W. Amacker (Jerry), CPPB, VCO, VCA 
Procurement Officer 
Town of Vienna, VA.   
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